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To Whom it concerns, 

I am very thankful to have had the Lane county fair grounds to be such a positive 

memory of my childhood. I honestly believe that the county fair gave me something to 

focus and count on each year. I would practice riding my horse for hours each week 

hoping for blue ribbons or better. I also had family and friends that participated in 

baking and gardening events. I am a productive and gainfully employed person who 

can honestly say that the fair grounds had a positive influence in that. I truly think the 

fair grounds deserve additional funds.  

Thank you for your help to provide this great place for growth in our community.  

Julie Roberts-Daugherty 


